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Organizations

June 02, 2016

Funding Opportunities: Building the Business 
Capacity of Community-Based Aging and Disability 
Networks for Integrated Services Partnerships
The Administration for Community Living (ACL) is announcing two new funding 
opportunities that seek to expand the readiness of community-based aging and 
disability organizations (CBO) for contracting with integrated care entities, and 
prepare state and community-based aging and disability organizations to be active 
stakeholders and partners in the development and implementation of integrated 
care systems. To accomplish this, ACL intends to fund two separate awards:

Business Acumen for Disability Organizations

Learning Collaboratives for Advanced Business Acumen Skills

Application deadline: July 11, 2016

Conference call to answer questions about the grants:

Monday, June 6, 2016, 2pm ET
Join the meeting
Meeting Number: 990 363 125
Password: aclwebinar
Audio Connection: 202-774-2300
Access Code: 990 363 125
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